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Prayer

Dear God,
Thank You for the gift of health, energy, and the spirit of competition.

As we gathered to celebrate Sports Day.
Help us to compete with fairness, respect, and joy.

May we cheer each other on, win or lose,
And remember that teamwork and effort matter most.

Amen.

Senior Leadership Message -

The children have been absolutely brilliant in managing the very hot weather
this week. They’ve shown great maturity by choosing to play more calmly
during break times, helping to keep themselves safe and cool. We are blown
away by the generosity of our parents who have bought the school 10 large
fans for the classrooms and communal areas. This has been a massive help in
keeping everyone. Thank you so much!

A big thank you to all the families who came to support their children at Sports
Day. Our Pre-School and Nursery children did a fantastic job participating and
following instructions. The main school also had a wonderful time holding their
Sports Day at St Catherine’s Prep School. It was such a joy to come together in
a new setting and celebrate the children’s efforts. A big thank you to Mrs
Jefford and the team at St Catherine’s for hosting us, we hope this lovely
partnership continues in the years to come.

Next week, Year 2 will be heading off on their Sayers Croft trip, a special way
to mark the end of their time at Bramley Infants. They also took part in a
swimming gala on Wednesday (again at St Catherine’s), where they proudly
showcased the skills they’ve developed during their swimming lessons this term.
Pre-School children and families also came together for their graduation
ceremony, what a wonderful way to celebrate on all they’ve learned and
experienced this year.

Looking ahead, the children’s end of year reports will be sent out next week.
This year, we’ve chosen to distribute all reports electronically. With 83 reports,
most of them at least four pages long, we felt this was a more environmentally
friendly option. However, if you would prefer a printed copy, please don’t
hesitate to request one from the school office.
Reports will be sent out on the following days:

Friday 4th July - Pre-school children moving into Reception in September
Monday 7th July - Reception
Tuesday 8th July - Year 1
Wednesday 9th July - Year 2

Have a lovely weekend

Mrs. Strickland
Head of School

Weekly Newsletter
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HeadteacherHeadteacher
awardaward

(YR) Allegra
(YR) Summer
(Y1)Charlotte
(Y1) Cece
(Y2) Amelia Grace
(Y2) Amelia A

ValueValue
awardaward

(YR) Archie
(Y1) Finn C
(Y2) Monty

Attendance Notice

Well done everyone!

Class Gem JarClass Gem Jar
awardaward

Year 2

24

Our current attendance is 95% which is
slightly below our school target of 97%. Our
current policy is in line with the government
guidance 'Working together to improve
attendance' which came into force in August
2024. We are only able to approve leave
requests for special circumstances. Please
see our attendance policy on the website for
more details
https://www.bramley.surrey.sch.uk/page/?
title=Policies&pid=31
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Notices
Don’t forget to book ahead for next

September’s wraparound care.
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In our last few weeks we just want to say what a wonderful class year 2 has been to teach. 
We have had so much fun together learning and playing - they have come so far! 
Each and every one of them so talented and special in their own way, we really believe they will achieve so
much in their journey ahead.
In the last few weeks we have been making the most of the beautiful weather and consolidating all of the
skills and knowledge we have acquired this year. The children particularly enjoyed exploring measuring
volume and capacity using different measuring instruments to tangibly apply and explore the learning (it
also helped them to keep cool in the heat!).

They also completed their swimming sessions, all gaining a certificate and enjoying the swimming gala and
fun splash! We can’t quite believe how confident and skilled they have become at their swimming. 
Our art and design learning has been such a success this term, the animal pencil pots all turned out
beautifully and the children are very pleased with their final design. 
In English we have been exploring the story Wild by Emily Hughes, and using it as a springboard for creative
writing and poetry, some of the outcomes have just been amazing – We can’t believe they are only six and
seven!

We would like to thank all of the parents for their support and involvement this year we really are all a
fantastic team and the children are a true reflection of this! 
Enjoy the summer holidays and Mrs Voller and myself wish all of year 2 a great success and joy in their new
adventures to come. 

Classroom
Focus YEAR 2



Please note that dates in bold may have been added or changed since our last weekly
newsletter. 

July
7th Year 2 visiting Sayers Croft
8  Snake’s visiting Year 2th

10th Year 2 Leavers Service at Holy Trinity, 9.15am.
11th PTFA Summer fair
17th History pause day (School is 175 years old)
18th History Showcase & Tea Party for Families
18th Children break up for Summer holidays, finish at 1.15pm
21st INSET day
22nd INSET day, End of Term 

September
3rd INSET day - School closed
4th Children return - Start of autumn term

October
23rd Children break up - Start of half term
24th INSET day - School closed

Upcoming Events
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Autumn Term 2024 Spring Term 2025 Summer Term 2025

02/09/24 to 20/12/24 06/01/25 -04/04/25 22/04/25 – 18/ 07/25

Half Term: 28/10/24 – 01/11/24 Half Term: 17/02/25 – 21/02/25 Half Term: 26/05/25 – 30/05/25

INSET DAY: 02/09/24, 03/09/24,
04/11/24

INSET DAY: 06/01/25, 24/02/25
INSET DAY: 22/04/25, 21/07/25,

22/07/25
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Autumn Term 2025 Spring Term 2026 Summer Term 2026

03/09/25 to 19/12/25 05/01/26 -27/03/26 13/04/26 – 22/07/26

Half Term: 27/10/25 – 31/10/25 Half Term: 16/02/26 – 20/02/26 Half Term: 25/05/26 – 29/05/26

INSET DAY: 03/09/25, 24/10/25,
03/11/25

INSET DAY: 05/01/26, 23/02/26
INSET DAY: 13/04/26, 22/05/26,

01/06/26

Term Dates
2024 - 2025

2025 - 2026

Notices

🏖☀Summer Fair – Friday 11th July☀🏖 One week to go! We’ve got some fantastic
stalls and activities lined up, including bouncy castles, coconut shy, hook-a-duck, glitter
tattoos, loom bands and many more! Here’s everything you need to know and do…
 
🆘We’re still lacking helpers for Stalls.  If we don’t receive more volunteers, sadly we will
have to reduce the number of stalls. Please pop a note on your class WhatsApp group if
you can help for a half hour slot. 
🎂If we can’t give your time at the event, please consider baking a cake for our cake
stall.
🧸We’re still accepting good quality toys, books and children’s clothes donations. Bags
can be left at the school gate during drop off, collections will take place daily next week.
🍍Beach bags are now available for £5 each ahead of the fair.  These must-have bags
contain goodies and unlimited squash with a reusable cup. 
🎟Tokens will also be available to buy at drop off / pick up.
 
 🍭Ice lollies: We made £88 from the lolly sale last week, thank you for your support 😊.
Look out for details of another sale before the end of term.
 

 
 

Marty, Tiff, Holly, Sally and the team x
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Summer Clubs & Events
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Summer Clubs & Events

🌞 GV3 Summer Holiday Camps Are Here! 🌞
GV3 July Triathlon Camp

Improve your swimming
Develop your cycling skills (or learn to ride a bike)
Become a more efficient runner.
Plus, lots of fun games too!

📍 St Teresa’s School, Effingham
📅 Monday 28th – Wednesday 30th July 2025
🕥 10:30am – 3:30pm
✨ Wrap-around care available: 9:30–10:30am & 3:30–4:30pm
🔗 Book here: Add a little bit of body text
📅 Booking closes: 18th July 2025
LIMITED PLACES AVAILABLE

https://forms.gle/zdAVkpVVuCQyZGyv6
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Adverts & Events
Dive into Summer Fun with BG&G's £1 Swimming

Lessons! 
It's that time again! BG&G is splashing into action
with £1 swimming lessons as part of an exciting

training course. 🌊
Cranleigh School- After school lessons

10th and 11th July at 3pm, 3:30pm, 4pm, 4:30pm,
and 5pm

St. Catherine's School, Bramley:
24th July at 10:30am, 11am, 11:30am, and 12pm
25th July at 10am, 10:30am, 11am, 11:30am, and

12pm
We welcome everyone from age 3 and upwards,

including adults! Whether you're a non-swimmer or
swimming lengths, come join us for some splashing

good fun! 🏊♂🏊♀
To book email Mel Bgandg.mjdavis@gmail.com


